
The Physical Education Department and the 

West Side School PTG Proudly Present: 

 

Field Day 2013 

 

Thursday, May 30th 

 

Attention parents, family members, and friends! 

 

You are cordially invited to join us for our Field Day 2013 Celebration.  

The students will enjoy a fun-filled morning with various relays and 

field events coordinated by the West Side Physical Education 

Department. 

 

The day’s events will run from 9:15 AM until 11:00 AM.  Your child has 

been informed of his or her team color.  Please have your child dress in 

his or her Field Day shirt, sneakers, and comfortable clothes.  We will 

have water stations on the field, but children are encouraged to bring a 

water bottle.  It is also a good idea to send in sunscreen as well. 

 

Ribbons and shirts will be distributed this week.  The PTG will provide a 

BBQ lunch and snack.  In the event that we are rained out, the rain 

date has been scheduled for Tuesday, June 4th.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Toscano at 516-692-

7044. 

 

Looking forward to seeing everyone for this exciting event! 


